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• Attached are the goals and strategies that I provided to the board earlier this school year.  Feel 
free to ask me about these if you would like. This is a follow up from the work session that we 
had last week. 

• I’ve attached the foreign exchange student policy for your reference if this becomes a topic of 
decision.  

• The winter sport season is winding down.  We have good basketball teams and a few good 
wrestlers.  It will be interesting to see how well they perform in the post season play. 

• We had a staff spelling bee on February 7th with about 10 staff members participating.  This 
might be something that we do again next year. 

• Spring sports are already starting.  We have a couple of dances coming up this spring that will be 
on the agenda for your review.  Sadie Hawkins and Prom. 


